
Newsletter  

From the CEO’s desk... 
 

 

I am often asked what I do or what UCGNE does. My response is often 
guided by the sectors within which we operate or the programs we are 
funded to provide. Typically I speak of Aged Care, Disability, 
Counselling, Support for Carers and Housing. 
 

At times I don't think this allows people to truly understand what I do, 
what UCGNE does or why we do it. 
 

What I do is work with a great team who are committed to making a 
positive difference in the lives of people we provide support to. Imagine 

having a job where you can make a positive difference in someone's life every day. 
 

What is exciting me now, is the changes that are coming over the next twelve months that 
allow many of our clients to have more choice and control over the supports they receive. It 
will allow UCGNE to be more flexible in what supports we provide and how we provide those 
supports. We look forward to providing you with more information on these changes in the 
future. 
 

Remember that any feedback you can provide to us that will help improve our services or 
affirm that our team is doing a great job is always appreciated and valued, your views help us 
to look at ways we can keep on improving or correct an issue as quickly as possible. 
 

We hope you enjoy this newsletter. 
 

Kevin Klose 
Chief Executive Officer 

February 2016 

We live in a diverse country 
 

Did you know? 
¶ Around 45 percent of Australians were born overseas 
or have at least one parent who was other than 
English. 

¶ The most common languages spoken in Australia are 
Mandarin, Italian, Arabic, Cantonese, Greek, 
Vietnamese, Tagalog/Filipino, Spanish and Hindi. 

¶ More than 60 Indigenous languages are spoken in 
Australia. 

Creating Circles of Support 
 
What is a Circle of Support? A Circle of Support is a practice to intentionally invite 
people to come together in friendship and support of a person with disability for the purpose 
of safeguarding their interests into the future. 
 

Belonging Matters is presenting  
SUSTAINING THE FUTURE 

Creating Circles of Support and Microboards 
 
WHEN:  Tuesday 22nd March, 2016ð9.30am to 3.30pm 
WHERE:  Preston City Hall, 284 Gower Street, Preston, VIC 
 
For more information please phone Belonging Matters on  
03 9739 8333 or go to the Belonging Matters websiteð 

ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦōŜƭƻƴƎƛƴƎƳŀǧŜǊǎΦƻǊƎκ. 

http://www.belongingmatters.org/


7ÈÁÔ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ #ÁÒÅÒ 'ÁÔÅ×ÁÙȩ 
The Carer Gateway is a new national service funded by the Australian Government. The Carer 
Gateway includes a website and phone service for carers to access practical information and 
support. 
 

7ÈÏ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ #ÁÒÅÒ 'ÁÔÅ×ÁÙ ÆÏÒȩ 
If you help a family member or friend who has a disability, 
chronic illness, dementia, mental illness, an addiction or is frail 
aged, then the Carer Gateway could help you. 
 

Check out the websiteðwww.carergateway.gov.au, or give them 
a call. 
 

More information can be found in the flyer included with this newsletter. 

Aged Care  

Home Care Packages 
 
All of our Home Care Package clients are receiving a monthly statement to let them know how 
much of their package funding is still available for ongoing services.  Monthly fee invoices 
continue to be sent out each month, but with some added improvements. We value any 
feedback about these documents so that we can keep improving them. Our Finance Team will 
continue to work with you if you have any issues. 
 

The Governmentôs My Aged Care site is now in full swing. UnitingCare Goulburn North East 
will be running a session in April for anyone who would like a guided tour of the website. 
Please see attached flyer for details. 
 
 

Home Care Standards Audit 
 
UnitingCare Goulburn North East underwent a Commonwealth Government Audit for our 
Aged Care Services in December 2015. Many thanks to all the clients, carers and staff who 
were involved in the audit. You will be pleased to know that UCGNE passed all 18 of the 
expected outcomes. We look forward to continually improving our services through a time of 
great change. 

WIN A WOOLIES GIFT CARD! 
 
Answer the below riddle correctly and you will go into the 
draw to win a $20 Woolworths gift card! 
 
Call us 03 5723 8000 or email us at 
admin@unitingcaregne.org.au with your answer. 
 
The winner will be drawn on Monday the 2nd of May, 2016. 
The winner will be notified by phone, and the voucher posted 
out to them. 

Answer this riddle:  
 

You are awoken at 3am by a knock on your door.  
Your parents call out to let you know that they are there for breakfast.  
You are confused but quickly think of what food you have to offer.  

You have bread, jam, butter, and eggs.  
What do you open first? 

 
Good luck! 

http://www.carergateway.gov.au
mailto:admin@unitingcaregne.org.au


b5L{ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 
 

Carers Australiaós Peer Conversation Project supports carers of 
people eligible for, but not yet enrolled in, the National Disability 
Insurance Scheme (NDIS) by putting them in touch with carers who 
care for someone receiving supports from the NDIS.  
 
If you are a family member or carer of a person eligible for support 
under the NDIS, you may benefit from talking to one of their Peer Conversation Partners. 
These trained carers, having already supported the person they care for to successfully 
transition to the NDIS, are available to share their experiences and tips in approaching the 
NDIS planning and implementation processes.  
 
If you would like to know more, please contact Carers Australia by email at 
Carers.NDIS@carersaustralia.com.au or call 02 6122 9900. 
 
To view the full series of peer conversation videos which look at a range of relevant NDIS 
related topics, go to www.carersaustralia.com.au/ndis-and-carers/peer-conversation-partners/ 

Disability  

/ŀǊŜǊǎ ƻŦ tŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƛǘƘ !ǳǝǎƳ {ǇŜŎǘǊǳƳ 5ƛǎƻǊŘŜǊ 
 

The Family and Community Development Committee have been asked by the Parliament of 
Victoria to inquire into services in Victoria for people with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD). 
 

The services could be from local government, state government, commonwealth 
government, private providers and could be for health, education, disability, housing, sport 
or employment. 
 

They want to know: 
¶ How common ASD is in Victoria 
¶ What services are available for people with an ASD 
¶ How good the services for people with ASD are 
¶ If the information that people with ASD and their families are given is good enough. 

 

For more information, head to the website: www.parliament.vic.gov.au/fcdc. 
 

Submissions close on Friday the 18th of March, 2016. 

5ƛƎƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ wƛǎƪ 
 

Carers for people with an intellectual disability often have to assist the person they care for 
to ñmakeò decisions. One such decision may be the person requesting to live 
independently. This can often be a stressful time for carers / parents as they think about 
the personôs vulnerability, or what could go wrong. 
 
When assisting the person to make these decisions a quote from Michael Kendrick (The 
Art of Belonging Conference 2015) may help: 
 

 ñSafeguarding the future is not about narrowly keeping people safe, but rather 
ensuring that their lives have well-being é A safe life only with well-being may 

create only a ñsafe emptiness and deprivation.ò 

mailto:Carers.NDIS@carersaustralia.com.au
http://www.carersaustralia.com.au/ndis-and-carers/peer-conversation-partners/
http://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/fcdc


Aged Care Advocacy 
Free call 1800 900 600 

www.era.asn.au 

or from mobile call 
1800 500 853 

Disability Advocacy & 
Information Service 
Free call 1300 886 388 
www.dais.org.au 

The Office of the 
Public Advocate 
1300 309 337 

www.publicadvocate.gov.au 

Making a complaint 
 
We want your feedback ï good or bad. This helps us to know what is important to you and 
gives us an opportunity to improve the way we do things. 
 
Feedback can be about a service, a person, something weôve written or anything else 
important to you. 

You can give us your feedback by: 
Ý speaking to one of our staff face to face 
Ý phoning us on 03 5723 8000 

Ý emailing us at admin@unitingcaregne.org.au 
Ý writing us a letter 
Ý filling in our feedback form 

 
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of your complaint, you can contact the following: 
 
Disability Services Commissioner  1800 677 342 complaints@odsc.vic.gov.au 
Aged Care Complaints Commissioner 1800 550 552 www.agedcarecomplaints.gov.au 

NAIDOC week 

 
NAIDOC Week 2016 will run from 3 - 10 July and is an opportunity for all Australians to come 
together to celebrate the history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples. This year's theme is ñSonglines: The living narrative of our nationò. 

 
A national NAIDOC Poster Competition is being held and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
artists over the age of 13 are encouraged to submit their artwork before Monday 21 March 
2016 for their chance to win $5,000 and have their artwork displayed across Australia in 
workplaces, schools and community organisations to promote NAIDOC Week 2016. 

Community Transport 
 

Need to go somewhere and cannot drive or catch public transport? The ñGetting There 
Networkò - Community Accessibility Inc. may be able to assist. 
 
Community Transport is a not-for-profit and mobility support service provided in the 
community to assist transport disadvantaged residents get to where they need to go. 
 

To find out more about this service contact 1300 704 530.  

http://www.era.asn.au
http://www.era.asn.au
http://www.era.asn.au
mailto:admin@unitingcaregne.org.au
mailto:complaints@odsc.vic.gov.au
http://www.agedcarecomplaints.gov.au

